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Keeping Children Safe in Sport - NSPCC 

 
 

 

Sport is a fantastic thing for children and young people.  It helps them socialise, keeps 

them fit and more importantly can introduce them into an interest for life.  One which 

will increase their quality of life far into the future, setting good habits and instilling 

values and self-discipline.  Engaging with them in this manner can show them new 

directions for their lives and expand their opportunities. 

 

Unfortunately there are, like with anything, risks attached.  When taking your child to 

training and fixtures outside of school sport, they are likely to interact with coaches 

from other teams, parents and other personnel which can create vulnerable situations. 

 

To help manage these potential problems, the NSPCC has created a page dedicated 

to offering parents guidance on how to keep their children safe in sporting 

environments.  

 

To find out more please follow the link below:  

 

https://thecpsu.org.uk/parents 

 

https://email.kjbm.safeguardinginschools.co.uk/c/eJyEkMGO1DAMhp-mvaCtEjdJm0MOIBiJMw9QuYk7zc40KXG60rw9YqfABWlv1vfbn-Qf931KuJG74SvO8YVrLrSUnCq_7CWHw9eYUxtcUNrOoiUnByGUAWVNSxvG-xToHt-oPKYYnBzMoIZ-1EKfaQwOpJYWRm3hZBsx45Wm-tjJPdFcMgaPXM-VQpyP4um_90w_D0rP8ETvqm-_xy9_TasLixWLtDSaGY3RiCMsI8xGixEkqKWNDgT0UoIQRklQnVmsVjN69ABi6FWjxO113jrGha4HlhDTNSb2a8537nzujlt7d2utOzf95wYuDVzqSn7no8vl2h23Bi47FkqV2z9_M6VAZQp5w5jch_7iKvJKjRJvj0SFn-mpbwv5uEdK9b0qBdAb1Vvbcqxne2rQUowa2up-xEqfvn9toP-HfwUAAP__YcmsEQ

